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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
Norwood Printing, a Control Group Company located in Norwood NJ 
is pleased to announce another expansion of its pharmaceutical 
circular/package insert capabilities. The FDA Physician Labeling 
Rule (PLR) requires strict content formatting and layout in addition 
to a minimum 6-point font size. The requirement for more copy space 
has driven the need to supply larger sheet sizes while still 
maintaining typical small fold sizes for package outserts.  
Pharmaceutical print industry leader, Norwood Printing has 
responded with new capacity to provide larger sheet sizes with up to 
210 folded and glued panels. The additional capability complements 
the already extensive technical design and printed production 
offerings of the cGMP compliant company entering its 40th year 
serving the pharmaceutical/healthcare industry. 
In addition to pharmaceutical product circulars, Control Group also 
provides pressure sensitive labels, flexible packaging, push through 
foils and pre-printed thermoformable plastics. A recently expanded 
and modernized facility is well positioned for continued growth and 
ready to meet future pharmaceutical industry print capacity demands. 
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